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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –May 15, 2013
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, May 15, 2013. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Cheryl Freeman, Mary Parker, Carolyn Shepherd, Tony Garrison, Tessa Jaggers, and Andrea Sparkling. Dan Robbins, Michelle Buehler, Lynne Dewey and Angela Cannon were absent.
ORDER # 13-054- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Tessa Jaggers and seconded by Mary Parker to adopt the agenda for the May meeting.
ORDER # 13-055- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Carolyn Shepherd and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the minutes of the March meeting.
ORDER # 13-056 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the March and April bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Andrea Sparkling to approve the March and April bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. 
ORDER # 13-057 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Carolyn Shepherd to approve the personnel recommendations. 
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp was present at the May meeting. 
ORDER # 13-058-APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Tessa Jaggers to approve the second reading of the minutes of the March regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported on EOC testing. Right now students appear to be scoring above this time last year’s scores. ACT scores are in. Compass scores up 40% in math and reading. KOSSA-higher number of certificates received this year.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Mr. Dennis took a few minutes to brag on our students. NHHS Day of Service was held on May 11. We had 5 bus loads of students going out into the community representing NHHS very well. 
· Over 100 students and parents attended scholarship night.
· The News Enterprise preps awards for athletics represented NHHS very well.

· Closing out the school year. Last day for students is May 24. Graduation will be May 25 at 2:00. Band will play at graduation. Faculty members will wear robes.

· Teachers have signed up for PD this summer. Many teachers are taking additional AP and Kaplan training.

· Several teachers visited a school in Ohio. The school is academy based. Mr. Dennis would like to visit again. This time maybe going on a PLD day.
· Bids on the renovation will be accepted in June. Construction should begin in July, starting with the gym.

· SBDM teacher and parent elections are underway.

.

NEW BUSINESS:

· Shelly Hendricks reported on Program Reviews in Writing, Practical Living/Career Studies, and Arts and Humanities. Council members were asked to review the handout.
ORDER # 13-059-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Tessa Jaggers to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

